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          PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Bryan Boyce, Road and Bridge Superintendent 

 

DATE: Thursday July 23rd, 2020 

 

EVENT:      E. Bass Lane. crossroad culvert replacement and road closure 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Boone County Road and Bridge crews will be replacing a large crossroad culvert 

on E. Bass Lane approximately 1mile East of S. Rolling Hills Road or 500 feet east 

of 6601 E. Bass Lane.  

 

Weather pending, work will begin Monday August 3rd, 2020 at 6:30 a.m. and will 

be completed by Wednesday August 5th at 3:30 p.m.  E. Bass Lane will be closed  

during this time and motorist will be required to use an alternate route until the 

work is completed. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County Road and 

Bridge at 573-449-8515nnn 

 

 

 

 
 

 


